Trailblazer Times
July 23, 2021

Dear Virtual Academy Families,

Thank you for staying connected with us as we get closer to the start of the new school year!
You can now find us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and YouTube. We'll be sharing staff
introductions as well as informational videos to help you and your Virtual Academy student
settle into the new school year.

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/VirtualLCS

Twitter: @VirtualLCS

Instagram:_https://www.instagram.com/Ics_virtual_academy/
YouTube: Virtual Academy Trailblazer TV

We've also created a welcome video just for you! You can find it on our social media sites
above, or just CLICK HERE!

STUDENT SCHEDULES
We are hard at work planning for the first day of school on August 11th. Check out this quick

video that will briefly explain your child’s daily schedule. More to come on schedules in the

coming weeks.

CHROMEBOOKS, TEXTBOOKS, AND OTHER LEARNING MATERIALS

e If your child was issued an LCS Chromebook last school year, you should have
been able to keep that this summer. Please test out your child’s Chromebook now to
make sure it is fully charged and properly working on the first day of school. If your
child’s Chromebook is having any issues, please complete this Virtual Academy Device
Check Form.

e If your Virtual Academy child does not have an LCS-issued Chromebook, please
complete the_Virtual Academy Device Check Form and indicate on the final question that
he or she has not received a device yet.

e Textbooks and other learning materials will also be provided to students as they apply
to class schedules. We will be in touch by the first week of August to arrange pickup
times at our Virtual Academy site.



https://www.facebook.com/VirtualLCS
https://twitter.com/VirtualLCS
https://www.instagram.com/lcs_virtual_academy/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0CfEOsGXEZxAN6nXGxjtcA/videos
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8Gr1ucajn4I
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ECSE-N7kJxo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ECSE-N7kJxo
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey2sz0zQJmXumrZKUpyStQc09QyL-hLmhU93PSPDYrVs7iSQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey2sz0zQJmXumrZKUpyStQc09QyL-hLmhU93PSPDYrVs7iSQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey2sz0zQJmXumrZKUpyStQc09QyL-hLmhU93PSPDYrVs7iSQ/viewform

SCHOOL NUTRITION SURVEY REMINDER

If you plan to have your Virtual Academy student receive LCS meals, make sure you have
completed the LCS School Nutrition Survey by Monday, July 26. Meal service will be provided
by delivery directly to the student household. If you do not plan to have your student receive
LCS school meals, you do not need to complete the survey.

School Nutrition Survey

Have a great day!

Josh Boyd

Virtual Academy Principal
www.lcsedu.net/virtual-academy
Lynchburg City Schools


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScaBJWXCjH13s7sXzaNz_4Aw1MeXUaC2YTZt7fePRNXaMoD7A/viewform?usp=sf_link

